
              ADDENDUM NO. 2 

                  March 10, 2022 

 

INVITATION FOR BID (IFB) 

IFB NO. 2022-03 

RENOVATION OF L.R. PATTON APARTMENTS 

 

This addendum to subject IFB is a result of a request on March 9, 2022.   

 

Question: We need to know how much time will be allocated for each group of twenty 

apartments and if the next group will be available for start of demo etc, 

before the first group is turned back to the HHA. 

 

 Answer: It will be up to the contractor as to how long it takes to perform the work in each 

phase. The contractor will not be required to finish all buildings in each phase 

before moving on to the next. It is HHA's intention to always have apartments 

available to the contractor to work in. Of course, once a contractor is awarded, 

scheduling can be discussed and determined in more detail. 

 

* All other aspects of the scope are not affected by this addendum and shall be bid accordingly.  

 

This addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original IFB.  All terms 

and conditions in the original IFB dated March 3, 2022 remains the same.   

 

Additionally, your submitted response shall acknowledge the receipt of this Addendum. 

 


